
 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences Had Program Curriculum Guidance 

Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences by the Public Relations Department and the 
Education Service Department participated in program curriculum guidance and further education 
in Dek-d TCAS Fair at Union Hall, 6th floor, Union Mall, Bangkok, on October 31st,2020. There were 
many students and parents interested in visiting the booth and ask for details of the course and 
teaching and learning management of the Faculty of Humanities and Social Sciences. 


